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Kimberley Pena 

From: Michael Gross [mgross@earthjustice.org] 

Sent: Wednesday, February 14,2007 1:18 PM 

To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Removal of name from mailing list 

c 

Please remove my name, Michael A. Gross, from the attention line on the mailing list for the FCTA, but please continue to mail to 
the FCTA without my name. I've changed employers and alreadyrequested the addition of my name and new employer on 
selected mailing lists. 

Thank you. 

Michael 

Michael Gross 
Project Attorney 
Earthjustice 
11 1 S. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
T: 850-681-0031 
F: 850-681-0020 
www.earthiustice.oB 

Because the earth needs a good lawyer 

The information contained in this email me: may 3 privileged, confidential and protected from disclosure. If you are not the 
intended recipient, any dissemination. distri or copying is strictly prohibited. If you think that you have received this email 
message in error, please notify the sender by reply email and delete the message and any attachments. 

2/14/2007 



State of Florida 

CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER 0 2540 SHUMARD 0A$w'j'flv2p 
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M- 
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CLERJi 

DATE: January 29,2007 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

Blanca S. Bay6, Commission Clerk and Administrative Services Director 

Roberta S. Bass, Assistant to Chairman Edgar qd' 
Correspondence from City of North Miami Received in Docket No. 060198-E1 

Please place the attached correspondence in the above referenced docket. If you have 
any questions about this request, please call me. 

Attachment 
cc: Manuel Arisso 

William Garner 
Jeremy Susac 
Ralph Lair 
Mary Anne Helton 



City of North Miami 
776 Northeast 125th Street, P.O. Box 619085, North Miami, Florida 33261-9085 

(305) 893-651 1 

Lisa Polak-Edgar, Chair 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Dear Ms. Edgar: 

The City of North Miami Senior Citizens Advisory Board supports the City’s 
representatives appearing before the Florida Public Service Commission (PSC) on 
Monday, February 5,2007. 

The Senior Citizens Advisory Board opposes Florida Power & Light’s (FPL) proposed 
tree-trimming service schedule of six (6) years. A 3-year tree trimming schedule would 
better serve our seniors. There are still North Dade County residents dealing with 
Hurricane Wilma’s tree debris issues. Medically needy elders were placed at extreme 
risk due to lack of tree-trimming issues, transfer pots and lines, and pole maintenance. 
Weeks of power outages affect the health and welfare of senior citizens, who are unable 
to refrigerate medicines and do other tasks of daily living. 

We oppose the transmission line project as currently proposed. Our frail population 
would be adversely affected. Other options must be considered regarding the welfare of 
the City’s residents. 



Lisa Polak-Edgar, Chair 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Page 2 
January 26,2007 

Thank you for your attention in this matter, and we hope the PSC will respond in a timely 
manner to resolve this issue. 

Chairperson 
Senior Citizens Advisory Board 

NJF:am 

c Mayor and City Council 
Clarance Patterson, City Manager 
Lumane P. Claude, Chief of Staff 

Members, Senior Citizens Advisory Board: 
Gloris Goudiss 
Charlotte Kaplowitz 
Sandra E. Dioli-Kumm 
Patricia Laskaskie 
Abbie McKenzie 
Myma Pavilack 


